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Teddy Bears’ Picnic 

 
10th May 2022 

 

Dear parents 

 

The Choughs are all feeling better and the weather is a bit nicer, therefore, it’s high time 

we had our class treat! 

 

Our long overdue Teddy Bears’ Picnic will happen next Monday afternoon (16th May). We 

will be walking up to the field after lunch and will return to school in time for the end of the 

day. The children may like to bring a favourite (small) teddy to join them on this day. Please 

could the children also bring coats and water-bottles and be wearing appropriate 

footwear for walking up and playing on the grass. If the weather is fine, could they come 

to school wearing sun cream and a sun hat and bring a named bottle of sun cream in their 

bag. 

 

We would be grateful if you could provide a healthy contribution to the picnic (fruit, savoury 

snacks etc.) to be shared with friends on this day.  

 

Kind regards 

 

 

Jessica Ferguson 

St Levan Primary School 

    where all children SHINE…for life 

 
The Bottoms, St. Levan, Penzance, Cornwall, TR19 6HD       

Tel:  01736 810486  
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